The Fe¢hheimer Brothers Company

C. Pearson (#2300)

This is in regard to "The Feohheimer Brothers
Company - F37.5" article on page 47 of the March,
1994 edition of The Perfins Bulletin”.

That article showed a cover from that company
with their perfin back in the early 1900°s. The
statement below the article says flatly that the
illustrated letter shows "the correct spelling of the
user of perfin pattern F37.5 to be ‘'The Feohheimer
Brothers Company’.” and that it was used in Cincin-
nati.

This is incorrect as the spelling should be as
originally shown in the catalog/album as "The
Fechheimer Company” with a correct "e" instead of
an incorrect "0", The envelope is incorrectly im-
printed. This company has been in business over
150 years according to its current president, Mr.
Gary Hilman. The company is now located at 4545
Malsbary Road, Cincinnati, OH 45242, It makes
uniforms for postal employees as well as others.






